
Testimony of Amy Frederick in support of HJR 2

Chair Hall, Vice Chair Ferguson, Ranking Member Humphrey and members of theGovernment Oversight Committee:
I am a retired Registered Nurse and homeschooling grandmother living in Xenia,HD 71, having recently relocated from Waynesville, HD 55.
I am deeply concerned about the direction our country is taking regardless ofwhich political party is in power and was first attracted to the Convention ofStates Project by the dangerous, insidious specter of our federal government’sunbridled deficit spending. I have been involved in the Convention of StatesProject in various volunteer capacities since 2016 and am convinced that the useof Article V to amend the US Constitution is the only path left to us.
The fate of our country lies in the hands of you, our state legislators. Please don’tlet us down.
Amy FrederickVolunteer Asst. State DirectorConvention of States


